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January 22, 2024

Attention: TRIUMPH Suppliers

Subject: Boeing Supplier Bulletin Communications

Attachments: SB24-425- Out-of-Sequence Work and 
                      SB24-426 - Torque - Tool and Work Instructions


On January 17, 2024, Boeing issued two Supplier/Partner Bulletins titled SB24-425- Out-of-Sequence Work and SB24-426 - Torque - Tool and Work Instructions. These Bulletins address concerns related to manufacturing torque processes recommendations and work done out of its planned position (e.g., "traveled work").

The bulletins emphasize the critical role that quality workmanship, robust work instructions and compliance play in producing safe and durable products. It is crucial for suppliers and partners to carefully review these Bulletins and comprehend the implications they have on their production processes.

Suppliers are encouraged to reach out to your TRIUMPH Supply Chain and/or Quality contact for clarification and guidance related to the attached communication bulletins.

Ultimately, these efforts will contribute to the reliability and excellence of product manufacturing, ensuring customer satisfaction and upholding the reputation of both TRIUMPH, our end customer, and its suppliers.


Sincerely,
Sabrina Richmond
Vice President, Quality
TRIUMPH |555 E. Lancaster Avenue, Suite 400 | Radnor, PA 19087
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